
 

MORNING SERVICE 

Song Leader                    

Call to Worship             

Opening Prayer 

Scripture Reading 

Sermon 

Head of Table 

Assist (bread) 

Assist (cup) 

Assist   

Assist 

Assist Upstairs           

Ann/Closing Prayer 

                          

EVENING SERVICE 

Announcements/Prayer 

Song Leader 

Sermon 

Table/Closing Prayer 

 

WEDNESDAY -  Mar. 9 

 

MAR 6 
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Wyatt Brown 

G. McCaul 

 

 

K. Wilson 

M. Brown 

T. Maxwell 

B. Stump 

 

T. Maxwell 

 

MAR 13 

Wyatt Brown  

T. Maxwell 

B. Staggs 

G. Petty 

T. Maxwell 

J. Santiesteban 

K. Petty 

T. Rex 

L. Redelspeger 

C. Charpentier 

T. Zakem 

C. Bartlett 

 

 

G. McCaul 

C. Bartlett 

T. Maxwell 

J. Ravet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Assignments  

 

402 5th Street SW 

Puyallup, WA 98371   

 (253) 845-6312 

office@puyallupcofc.org 

www.puyallupcofc.org 
   

Sunday Bible Classes: 10 am  Sunday Worship: 11 am & 5 pm 
Wednesday Bible Study: 6:30 pm 

 

   Elders:   
  

     Chris Bartlett    (253) 732-7313 

  Gene McCaul    (253) 381-1990 

  Bob Sallee    (253) 209-0074 

  Ken Wilson    (253) 820-9150 

____________ 

   Deacons: 
 

       Jay Bowers               Mark Brown        Jean Charpentier 

        John Dacca           Jonathan Holland     Graham Milligan 

                   Jeff Nighswonger                Bill Staggs 

                                   _____________ 

 

Pulpit Minister: Tommy Maxwell                (318)-351-3475 

   Associate Minister:  Bob Stump                   (206) 664-1814 

   Counseling Center:  Ken Wilson                  (253) 820-9150 
____________ 

 

   Secretary:  Carolyn McCaul                            (253) 845-6312 

   Secretary/Bookkeeper:  Shannon Dacca    (253) 861-8280 

Class Topics 
 

Sunday Morning Adult 

 Bible Classes:  

Auditorium - “The Book of 

Acts” taught by Tommy 

Maxwell 

  Downstairs SIBI Classroom 

“Christian Fundamentals” 

taught by Gene McCaul 

 

Wednesday Evening Adults:  

Auditorium - “The Book of           

Colossians” taught by 

  Bob Stump 

ATTENDANCE 2/27:  Bible class: 158    Worship: 223         

CONTRIBUTION 2/27:  $5,815.85 

AVG. WEEKLY CONTRIBUTION Feb: $6,958.43                                                

BUILDING PLEDGE FUND:  $641,108.67 

CHANGE CONTRIBUTIONS:  $3,433.25 

Speakers and Sermons 

To Request Recordings: 
avroom@puyallupcofc.org 

Faith Means Walking With God 
  

One of people’s greatest fears is death. We go to 

extraordinary lengths to keep ourselves on this earth 

just a little bit longer in spite of all the problems this 

world has.  One of the greatest things about our faith 

is that it leads to life in Christ. 

Hebrews 11:5 tells us that "By faith Enoch was 

taken from this life, so that he did not experience 

death...For before he was taken, he was commended 

as one who pleased God." (NIV). Because of his faith 

Enoch did not have to face death. While we know that 

we will all have to die physically (Heb. 9:27), because 

of our faith in God we do not have to be afraid of 

death. 

John speaks about this life of faith as "walking in 

 

Elder for March:  Gene McCaul 

Care Group for March:  Chris & Jolene Bartlett 

 

AM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“Blessed Are Those Who Hunger and Thirst for 

Righteousness” 

Matthew 5:6 

 

PM Sermon: 

Tommy Maxwell 

“The Persecuted Church” 

 

March 6, 2022 



Family News (cont.) 

Family News 

Prayer List 

the light" (1 Jn. 1:7). Just as Enoch pleased God in the 

way he walked, we can please God in the same way. 

Although we cannot escape death in this life as Enoch 

did, we can be assured of eternal life after death 

because of what Jesus has done for us (1 Jn. 5:13). In 

Christ we do not have to fear as the world fears. In 

Christ we can have confidence and comfort even in 

death, for in death we will be raised to walk with 

God.  

 

Tommy 

Prayer List (cont.) 

Ladies Day Planning Meeting: There will 

be a Ladies Day planning meeting 

Saturday, March 26th, 10:30 am at the building. 

Please contact Tanna Farley or Jolene Bartlett if you 

would like to help with Ladies Day in October but 

cannot attend the meeting.   

 Please pray for God’s intervention with the situation in 

Ukraine. Pray for peace to prevail. 

 Melvin Byrd (a previous minister at Port Orchard church of 

Christ) passed away Tuesday. Please pray for Melvin’s 

family during their time of grief. 

 Anner Kie (Lakeview church member & Kathy Hunter’s 

mother) passed away early Friday (3/4)morning. Please pray 

for Kathy & Chet and the family during their time of grief.  

 Ken (Karen Lance’s brother-in-law) has been diagnosed with 

cancer. Please pray for any treatments to be successful in 

destroying the cancer. 

 Jo Vaughn had surgery on her throat last week and later 

developed a large lump.  After being on antibiotics and a 

liquid diet, she is doing better and able to eat solid foods 

once again. Please pray for her strength and a full recovery.  

 Elaine Dahl had a biopsy done Tuesday and is waiting on 

results. Please pray for favorable results.  

 Esther Kile is home after being hospitalized for chemo side 

effects. Please pray for the chemo treatments to destroy the 

cancer with minimal side effects.  

 Monique Stolzman is home and recovering from surgery 

after having her appendix burst  Please pray for her recovery 

to go well.  

 Shelly Payton tore her ACL and meniscus Wednesday.  

Please pray for her healing. 

 Jeremy & Stephani Ebenstiner will be moving to Tennessee 

next month. Please pray for all to go well for them and also 

pray for their three adult sons as they decide if they will 

relocate as well.  

 Linda Callahan will be having back surgery March 7th. 

Please pray for her surgery and recovery to go well. 

 Susan Fahnstrom has been diagnosed with arthritis in both 

knees and a degenerating lumbar.  She will be receiving shot 

for her knee pain and will see a back specialist about her 

lumbar. She is also scheduled for an MRI March 14th for her 

stomach, digestive issues, and liver.  Please pray for better 

overall health for Susan. 

 Tiffany (Shelly Payton’s friend) is waiting on test results to 

diagnoses whether or not she has cancer. Please pray for 

favorable results for Tiffany.  

 Christine (La’Keshia Christian-Watkins’ mother) is dealing 

with low iron levels. She will be having tests to diagnose the 

problem Please pray for favorable results for Christine. 

 Alec’s (Frank Petraski’s friend) grandmother has cancer 

and isn’t doing well. Please pray for Alec, his family, and his 

grandmother at this time. 

 Cameron (Denny & Linda Collins’ son) had surgery for 

diaphragmatic implant. He had stiches removed and all looks 

good, but needs to wait 6 weeks  to have the final procedure 

to program the implant (Apr. 6th) Please continue to pray for 

his healing to go well and his health to remain strong as this is 

a complicated procedure.  

 Esther Boswell will be having surgery to remove the 

cancerous mass, followed up with radiation/chemo 

treatments.  Her surgery won’t be until later next month or 

early April. Please pray for the surgery and treatments to be 

successful in destroying the cancer.  

 Please continue to pray for  Glenda Reiff, Esther Kile & 

Melody (JP Charpentier’s sister) as they are all still 

undergoing cancer treatments at this time.  

 Please continue to pray for Pat Conrad  to heal completely 

and regain her strength.  

 Our missionaries and the souls they minister to:  

• Roman & Johanna Halamicek (Slovakia)  

• Mountain States Children’s Home (Longmont, CO) 

• Ray & Maricela Dennis (Cuernavaca, Mexico) 

• Mark Jamieson (Guyana) 

Welcome:  Jodi Buck has made it know to 

the elders that she would like to worship 

and work with the church here at Puyallup. 

Her contact information will be coming soon. 

Welcome to Puyallup Jodi!  We are glad you are 

here!  

New Bible Classes:  Starting Sunday, 

February 27th, Tommy Maxwell began a 

Sunday morning Bible class in the auditorium 

on the book of Acts and Gene McCaul began a class 

in the downstairs SIBI building (office) classroom on 

the topic of Christian Fundamentals. The Christian 

Fundamentals class is open to anyone, not just recent 

converts.   

Adult Friday Night Alive: There will 

be an adult Friday Night Alive 

fellowship potluck and devotional Friday, March 

11th, 6:00 pm at JP & Elisabeth Charpentier’s home. 

Please bring your favorite dish to share. Contact JP or 

Elisabeth for more information.  

Teen Friday Night Alive:  Teens mark 

your calendars for the next Friday 

Night Alive at the church building March 25th, 6:00-

9:30 pm. 


